

Parish Priest: Fr Mark Floody, 151 Beanfield Avenue,

Corby, NN18 0AZ. Tel:01536 202879.

Parish office hours: Mon, Tues, Thurs & Friday 10am to 4.00pm

Parish office is closed Wednesdays, Saturdays

& Sundays.

Website: stbrendanscorby.org.uk

Diocesan Safeguarding Coordinator: Danielle Dixon Tel:

07833 050628

Parish Safeguarding Representative: Catherine MacLellan

21st & 22nd June 2025 Corpus Christi Year C

OUR PARISH LITURGY THIS WEEK

Saturday	6.00pm	People of the Parish
Sunday	9.00am	Imelda & Lucious Breslin
		RIP
	11.00am	Margaret Connolly RIP
Monday	No Mass	
Tuesday		
10.00am	Service of Word and Communion– No Mass	
Wednesday	No Mass	
Thursday	No Mass	
Friday	No Mass	
Saturday	6.00pm	Pat Sweeney RIP
Sunday	9.00am	People of the Parish
	11.00am	Special Intention

NEXT SUNDAY: Saints Peter and Paul, Apostles

If you own a Catholic Truth Society Missal: 1104

RESPONSORIAL PSALM: You are a priest for ever, according to the order of Melchizedek.

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE

Marian Ann Fowler RIP: Funeral service at Kettering Crematorium on 30th June at 12.00pm.

LAST WEEK'S COLLECTION:

OFFERTORY: £1052.30 STANDING ORDERS: £196.23

TOTAL: £1248.53

RESTORATION: £256.50
If you are a taxpayer and haven't already done so please fill in a Gift Aid form. For every pound you donate we can claim an extra 25p from the government with no cost to you.

NEW OFFERTORY ENVELOPES: If you had envelopes last year and didn't manage to pick up your new envelopes in March please contact the Parish Office:

Mon,Tues,Thurs & Friday 10am to
4.00pm on 01536 202879 or email:
parish.stbrendan@northamptondiocese.org

Thank you to all who generously support the parish financially.

*Please note: There are no weekday Masses this week. There is a Service of Word and Communion on Tuesday at 10.00am. *

PARISH CATHOLIC SCHOOLS: St Brendan's Primary School: Beanfield Avenue, NN18 0AZ TEL.

NO.01536 202491

www.stbrendansprimaryschool.co.uk

St Patrick's Primary School: Patrick Road, NN18 9NT Tel. no. 01536 744447 www.stpatricksprimaryschool.com

PARISH NOTICES

WELCOME: To Fr Jithu who is celebrating the Masses in the parish this weekend. It is great to have him with us.

CHANGES IN OUR TOWN: The listening process got off to a flying start on 17th June. About thirty-five people took part and lots of comments were added about our Parish strengths, needs and new opportunities. There are three more opportunities to take part: - **Thursday 26th June at 12.30pm in the Parish Room, Monday 30th June at 7.30pm in the Parish Room, Sunday 6th July after 11.00am Mass in the church**. There are also other dates in Our Lady's and St John Ogilvie – please see the noticeboard at the back of the church. If you are unable to attend any of these you can still give your input. Scan the QR code at the bottom of the newsletter or on the poster at the back of the church and give your comments directly to the diocese.

SUMMER BARBECUE: Weather permitting there will be a barbecue in the church garden on Sunday 20th July. More details to follow over the coming weeks.

CHAPLET MAKING WORKSHOP: Following the 10:00am Holy Rosary on Wednesday, 6th August at Our Lady of Walsingham Church, there will be an opportunity to join this informal seminar which will last for about an hour. You will be supported in making your own chaplet and everything you need will be provided. The chaplets will be blessed at the end of the gathering and refreshments will be available! A contribution of £2.00 to cover the cost of resources would be appreciated. For more details and to confirm attendance please contact Janet Northing: jf.northing@gmail.com

SVP PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM FOR THE SICK: The Pilgrimage is on Sunday 6th July. The day will include Mass, Anointing of the sick and Benediction. Cost for coach is £15pp, first two children are free, £5per/child thereafter for each family. As was last year pick up times are as follows; St Patrick's Church - 8am, St John Ogilvie Church -8:15am, St Brendan's Church - 8:30 am, Our Lady' Church - 8:40am. The program of the day is as follows; 1.45pm - Mass with Bishop Peter Collins. 3:15pm - Sacrament of the Sick. 4pm - Benediction. There is a cafeteria on site at Walsingham and there are facilities for people to eat their own packed lunch. We expect to return to Corby between 6:30 - 7pm. There is a signup list at the back of the church. Please pay at the Parish office at your earliest convenience.

A MESSAGE FROM CORBY SVP: The SVP run a foodbank as sadly those who are in need grows all year round. All our food parcels are distributed to those who need them in our Catholic Schools and parishes, here is a list of items in most need: soup, tinned spaghetti, tinned tomatoes, pasta sauce, dried pasta, rice, tinned vegetables, tinned meat, tinned fish, tinned fruit, tinned custard and rice pudding, breakfast cereals, biscuits, tea, coffee, long life juice, UHT milk, disposable razors, shampoo, deodorant, shower gel, toilet rolls, toothpaste.

BEEN OR GOING ON HOLIDAY ABROAD? – MARY'S MEALS: Throughout July and August there will be special envelopes at the back of the church for you to take home or even take on holiday with you, to put all your spare foreign coins and notes into. Clear out your drawers and have a look under the sofa or keep it in your purse or wallet while on holiday. Currently the charity feeds over 2.4 million young children one good meal every day in their place of education – by giving Mary's Meals your foreign coins and notes you can help feed the next hungry child. Mary's Meals feeds in over 18 countries. Because of their low costs they can do this for as little as £19.15 per child per year! They will also take UK coins/notes that aren't legal tender.

FIRE BLANKET & DEFIBRILLATOR: Please note there is a fire blanket and defibrillator in the Servers' Sacristy. **PARENTS A NOTE FROM SAFEGUARDING** - If your child needs to use the toilet they **MUST** be accompanied by a parent or guardian.